

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Shannon Acor Rick B. Ainge Randy Boothe Scott Card Christine Riley R. Dean Rowley Lisa Rowley SUPERINTENDENT Richard C. Nielsen

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR Tracy Olsen

April 13 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Beginning Monday, April 13th, Grab-N-Go meals will be restricted to **free sites only**. All other sites will be closed down in effort to consolidate resources. Meal pick-up will change to **10:30 a.m. through 12:00 p.m.**, Monday through Friday, and is available for **all children**, **ages 0-18**. Grab-n- Go meals will include both breakfast and lunch. **Meal service will pause during Spring Break**, **April 6-10th**. Please see the following to find a site near you.

Free Grab-N-Go Sites:

Santaquin Area

Santaquin Elementary, 25 S 400 W

Goshen Area

Goshen Elementary 60 N Center- Closed Free Site (Goshen students/siblings only)

Payson Area

Barnett Elementary, 456 N 300 E Mt. Nebo Junior High, 851 W 450 S Park View Elementary, 360 S 100 E Taylor Elementary, 92 S 500 W Wilson Elementary, 590 W 500 S

Spanish Fork Area

Brockbank Elementary, 340 W 500 N Diamond Fork Junior High, 50 N 900 E Landmark High School, 612 S Main Larsen Elementary, 1175 E Flonette Dr Park Elementary, 90 N 600 E

Springville Area

Brookside Elementary, 750 E 400 S Cherry Creek Elementary, 484 S 200 E Meadow Brook Elementary, 748 S 950 W Springville Junior High, 189 S 1470 E Springville High School, 1205 E 900 S

With all paid sites being closed, remote site delivery will no longer be available at this time. Please call Child Nutrition with any questions at 801-354-7438. We look forward to serving you.

Sincerely,

Spencer Sainsbury Nebo School District Child Nutrition Department

